
 

 

  

Cairo 14/1/2020 

 

Dear KG Parents; 

HAPPY EPIPHANY DAY 

 

  Kindly please be informed that Saturday 18/1/2020 is a 
day off and Monday 20/1/2020 is Epiphany day . Last day of 
the first term will be 23/1/2020 and we will be back on 
8/2/2020. 

 

Happy Epiphany Day to all of you. 

 

      Kindergarten Principal                        College Director 

 

            Amany Youssef                                 Hala Toma  

 

 


